Clarion's Commitment to Privacy

Protecting your privacy and the confidentiality of your Personal Information is a standard by which Clarion conducts its business. The collection, use and disclosure of customers' Personal Information is fundamental to our day-to-day business operations and as such, we strive to provide you with the best customer service. This includes respecting your privacy.

If you have any questions about privacy at Clarion, please contact us using the information below:

E-MAIL:

HR@CLARIONMEDICAL.COM

PHONE:

1-800-668-5236

MAIL:

125 FLEMING DRIVE, CAMBRIDGE, ON N1T 2B8

ACCESSIBILITY STANDARDS

Clarion is committed to treating all people in a way that allows them to maintain their dignity and independence. We believe in integration and equal opportunity. We're committed to meeting the needs of persons with disabilities in a timely manner and will do so by preventing and removing barriers to accessibility and meeting accessibility requirements under the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005.

ACCESSIBILITY FOR ONTARIANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT

The Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 requires that all service providers remove barriers faced by people with disabilities. The purpose of the Act is to move organizations in Ontario forward on accessibility with the long-term goal of a barrier-free Ontario by 2025.

Should you require any assistance applying for a position with our organization please contact us directly at: <a href="https://hrectly.new.organization.new.new.organization.ne

Visit the Government of Ontario website for more information about Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities.

WE WELCOME YOUR FEEDBACK

If you'd like to submit an inquiry or provide feedback concerning the manner in which Clarion provides goods and services to people with disabilities or our feedback process itself, please contact us by using any one of the following methods: online, by telephone, fax, email, or in writing.